
Blast Info for Saturday 5/18 

Hi Rescue Families! 

 Congrats!  You have made it to the last week of school.  There are many events happening this week.   

Please read below: 

 Early Release Day on 5/22 – Wednesdays are scheduled as Early Release Days.   Grades K-5 will 

arrive at normal time and will be dismissed at 2:00 pm. Transitional Kindergarten will follow 

their normal schedule (8:45 am – 12:05 pm).  Please make pick up arrangements for your 

student(s).  

 

 Minimum Day on 5/24 – Friday, May 24th is a Minimum Day. Grades K-5 will arrive at normal 

time and will be dismissed at 12:45 pm. Transitional Kindergarten will follow their normal 

schedule (8:45 am – 12:05 pm).  Please make pick up arrangements for your student(s).   

 

 3rd Trimester Report Cards – Your student’s 3rd trimester report card will be sent home with 

your student on Friday, May 24th.  It will be available on the Parent Portal on Saturday, May 25th.  

Please take some time to view your child’s report card and his/her end of the year progress.  

Please contact our school office on Monday if you have any questions.   

 

 Rescue End of the Year Slide Show – Do you have a favorite picture from this school year?  This 

is the last chance to send it in for inclusion in the Rescue slideshow.  Photos of classroom 

activities, field trips, Rescue sports, assemblies, and school events are welcome.  Email photos 

(.jpg format) to Rescue.Yearbook@my.rescueusd.org. For slideshow consideration, all photos 

must be received by midnight, on Monday, May 21. Thank you! 

 

 Lost and Found - We have coats and jackets hanging in the front of the school.  Please take 

some time to look if your child has lost an item.  All unclaimed items will be donated to Good 

Will at the end of the school year.   

 

 Cross Country Info for 2019-20 – Are you interested in participating in Cross Country next year?  

Attached is flyer with information about the upcoming season.  Please check it out!  Practice 

starts August 19th.  All students wishing to participate need a sports physical.  Please check out 

the flyer for more information.    

 

 School Calendar for 2019-20 is Available! – The Rescue Union School District has approved the 

school calendar for the 2019-20 school year.  A copy of the calendar is available on our website 

under “What’s New.”   

 

 Enrollment Packets for 2019-2020 – Do you have a new student starting school next year?  

Enrollment packets for the 2019-2020 school year for Kindergarten, Transitional Kindergarten 

and new students are now available for parents to pick up.  Please turn in completed 
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registration packets to the school office between the hours of 7:30am – 3:30pm.  Please contact 

the office if you have any questions. 

 

 Get Connected – Are you on Facebook and want to know more about Rescue School?  Please 

like the PTC Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/RescueElementaryPtc/ to get 

regular updates on events and activities.    

 

Thank you for all you support this year.  I hope you all have a great summer.  I will be sending a 

newsletter in June and other communication in July regarding the 2019-20 school year.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.   

 

Have a great week! 

 

Dustin Haley  

Principal 

https://www.facebook.com/RescueElementaryPtc/

